
Dear [Troop Name] Members, 

As I sit down to write this letter, I am filled with a bittersweet feeling. It's hard to believe that the 

time has come for me to say goodbye to all of you. My journey with this amazing troop has been 

filled with unforgettable memories, friendships, and growth. 

I want to express my heartfelt gratitude to each one of you for the wonderful experiences we've 

shared. From camping trips and community service to badge ceremonies, every moment has 

been a treasure. 

Thank you for the support and encouragement you've given me throughout my time here. I have 

learned so much from each of you, and I hope to carry these lessons with me as I embark on my 

next adventure. 

Though I may be leaving, I will always cherish the memories and the friendships we've built 

together. I hope to see you all continue to grow and shine in your scouting journey. 

Keep the spirit of scouting alive and continue to support one another. This is not goodbye 

forever; it's merely a farewell for now. I look forward to hearing about all the incredible things 

you will accomplish! 

With heartfelt wishes, 

[Your Name] 


